
 

 
3rd March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to thank everyone who has adhered to the parking restrictions as part of the School Street 
scheme. Since the launch, your support and willingness to help make a difference has seen a huge positive 
improvement to the roads leading to the school and also the village and school community.    
 
Please continue to observe the restrictions between 8:15-9:15am and 2:45-3:45pm daily, during term time. 
 
Fewer vehicles moving within the School Streets zone during those restricted times creates more of a 
positive impact on those accessing the school and the surrounding environment making arrival at and 
departure from school a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone. Therefore, we ask you to continue to 
plan your journeys with this in mind. 
 
If any permitted or exempt vehicle must travel along Percy Drive during the restriction, we ask that the 
voluntary maximum speed limit of 5mph is adhered to. With the street less congested families are using the 
road to help socially distance and young cyclists and scooter users will feel more secure. 
 
During the times the restriction is in force, may I remind you to use the Park And Stride venues at the 

Village Hall and Percy Arms, whenever possible.   However, if drivers choose to park elsewhere, please make 
sure this is undertaken with consideration to the needs of residents, emergency vehicles and other road 
users and does not cause any obstruction to either the footpath, driveways or carriageway. 
 
Humberside Police will continue to enforce the legal Traffic Regulation Order with either an official warning 
or possible fine to those who travel in the restricted zone without a permit of exemption. Therefore, please 
make sure that, if you have a permit, it is clearly displayed in the windscreen and you acknowledge the 
volunteer marshals at the end of the road. 
 
The support of volunteer marshals is crucial to the scheme. Therefore, if either yourself or anyone you know 
would like more information about how to volunteer or have any other queries, please contact the school 
office. 
 
For further information about the school streets scheme visit – www.eastriding.gov.uk/schoolstreets. 
 
Thank you for your tremendous support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs H Whyley 
Executive Headteacher 
 


